
The Health Plan 

2024 Annual Agent Recertification Training 

 

The Health Plan’s 2024 Medicare Product Training is now available!   

Please watch for an email containing your user ID and password to access the 
training materials.   

After you complete the training and submit your 2024 General Medicare Rules 
and Regulations certification information to The Health Plan, you will receive an 
automated “Ready to Sell” message from us confirming your certification status 
for the upcoming 2024 selling season.  

If you have not already registered through The Health Plan URL with AHIP, 
please click here to register:  
https://www.ahipmedicaretraining.com/clients/thehealthplan.  

This will ensure that your AHIP certificate is automatically sent to us upon 
completion.     

NEW THIS YEAR FOR MEDICARE SUPPLEMENT-ONLY AGENTS 

Agents who sell THP Medicare supplements only are now being asked to 
access the training portal to complete annual compliance attestations online.  
Other CMS training requirements related to Medicare Advantage plans only do 
not apply.   Please watch for the email with your user ID and password, arriving 
soon. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

As always, please feel free to reach out to your Broker Relations team with any 
certification questions at brokerrelations@healthplan.org, or via our NEW Broker 
Resource Line: 855.577.7126. 

Any questions concerning 2024 plan benefits can be sent to your Medicare 
Broker Sales Manager Chuck Cheton at ccheton@healthplan.org. Or call 
330.834.2328. 
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